

MEETING

Safe Water Advisory Group (SWAG)

A City Council Advisory Committee
Portsmouth, New Hampshire
Thursday, March 21, 2024
6:30-8:30 pm
City Hall Conference Room A
and via Zoom

To participate via Zoom, go to: https://us06web.zoom.us/j/86262450591
Passcode: 790431

AGENDA

- 1. Water Supply Update Brian Goetz, Director of Water Resources
- 2. Lead update
 - a. Portsmouth Water Mason Caceres, Water Quality Specialist II
 - b. Portsmouth Schools Dr Zach McLaughin, Superintendent of Schools. Ken Linchey, Director of Buildings & Grounds/Maintenance
- 3. Legislative update David Meuse, NH State Rep
- 4. Seacoast well testing update Brian Goetz, Portsmouth DPW
- 5. Mission update discussion Andrea Amico, SWAG co-chair
- 6. Q&A
- 7. Public comment

MEETING PURPOSE

Founded by City Council action on October 5, 2020, the group's stated mission is: To review and communicate the latest science on the health and environmental effects of PFAS, to monitor federal and state level legislative changes, and to anticipate policy changes that could impact the City of Portsmouth.